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Spring 1 Newsletter 

2024 - 2025 

 

 

Welcome 

Welcome back 'Redwood' and just like that the first loooooong term is 

over! We hope you all had a great Christmas and a happy new year.We are 

looking forward to our new theme this term which will focus on hospitality 

and entertainment. 

  

This term our focus is… 

 

Hopsitality and Entertainment 

Key Class information 

Monday- Swimming 

Tuesday- Cooking 

Thursday- Forest school and art 

 

Curriculum 
 

This term the class will immerse theirselves into the 
world of hospitality and entertainment. We will learn 
about different roles within the industry, develop 
associated life skills, meet knowledgable individuals and 
visit some new places. In our OCR studies we will work 
towards several home management units including food 
preparation and household tasks. To source ingredients 
we will need to continue our visits to the supermarket 
and this will also allow us to continue with our money 
skills, whilst our maths focus shifts to measure. 
 
In PSHE we will begin our public and private sessions; 
developing a good understanding of our bodies, consent 
and safety concerning our bodies, appropriate and 
inappropriate behaviours, public and private spaces and 
our changing bodies. 
 
Swimming, food and nutrition, art and PE continue. Our 
indoor games sessions took a bit of a hit last half term 
due to our dance performance, so we hope to pick up 
where we left off. We have lots to look forward to this 
half term including visists to a hotel, café, restaurant and 
a cinema. Next half term we hope to run some of own 
hospitality and entertainment events. 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it every day 

but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to Tapestry as this provides 

us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

 

   

 

Jess Lucie Sheila Libby 
 

Whole School Diary Dates 
 

03/02/25 Children’s Mental Health Week 

14/02/25 End of Term 

Monday 24th February – Start of Term 

 
Food and nutrition – Please log into your 
ParentPay account where a payment item has 
been raised and we would appreciate it if you 
could make a voluntary contribution. 
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